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THACS - Tewin Horticultural Arts & Crafts Society 

Tewin Virtual Open Gardens May 2020  

Following the cancellation of the Tewin Open Gardens event, we have been working 
with the Open Gardeners to bring you an alternative way of seeing their gardens. They 
have supported the initiative and even the driest April since records began did not deter 
them from producing an excellent display of photographs for the Virtual Open Gardens 
display.  

By the time you read this, the display will be available for you to see on the THACS 
webpages of the Tewin village website, so do please view it. It represents many 
different styles of garden, all of which can delight and hopefully inspire you to spend a 
little more time in your own garden or allotment.   

The Open Gardeners have gone to great efforts to prepare their gardens. Their displays 
are a credit to every one of them. We thank all of them for their willingness to open their 
gardens to the public via our virtual event and for providing these delightful pictures. 

We hope you enjoy the photographs of our first THACS Virtual Open Gardens event.  

Best wishes from the THACS Committee. 

 


